
INTERN SPOTLIGHT

Caleb Heater

Caleb is a student at Kent Island
High School. He recently

completed an internship with
the Maryland Coordination and

Analysis Center.

My first day on the job, I attended
and helped run a law enforcement

training program. The training helps
give active law enforcement new
tools and information to improve
the way they do their jobs. I had

the opportunity to set up for the
event, help run the AV, and observe

how current law enforcement
officers are trained.

What Was Your
First Day Like?

Why Did You Want
To Intern W/ MSP?

What Was Your Most Rewarding Experience?

I have had a passion for law
enforcement for years. However,
before my internship, I didn’t fully
understand what each agency did

and how they all connected.
Throughout my internship, I have
been able to better understand
the different agencies, making it
easier to see what I may want

to pursue in the future.

Being a part of the team that coordinated the training conference and
watching everything go smoothly.

Yes! Even before my internship
started, Steve Shepherd gave me
advice and guided me through the

entire process.

Did You Have A
Mentor?

Just do it! Trying new things
helps you to figure out if this is a

good path forward. This internship
helped me make a more informed

decision about my future.

What Advice
Would You Give?


